

Presentation to Priorities Committee Sept 16th, 2009





CAN

Work with the people of the Community of Capreol

Co-operatively, with the staff and resources of the City of Greater Sudbury

To provide leadership and support

That will lead us forward in the development of the Community of Capreol

As a leader and example within the city that has proclaimed itself

The "COMMUNITY OF COMMUNITIES"





H A S

- ✓ ASSUMED LEADERSHIP IN PROVIDING COMMUNITY ROAD AND PARK CLEANUP
- ✓ PROVIDED LEADERSHIP IN PROVIDING CARE FOR OUR CEMETERY
- ✓ ESTABLISHED A COMMITTEE TO OPERATE A PLAYGROUND OUTDOOR RINK
- ✓ FSTABLISHED A COMMITTEE TO OPERATE A "COMMUNITY CLOSET"
- ✓ ESTABLISHED A COMMITTEE TO DEVELOP AND OPERATE A COMMUNITY WALKING PROGRAM
- ✓ WORKED WITH THE CITY TO REOPEN THE ROOMS AT THE MILLENNIUM CENTRE
- ✓ SUPPORTED CAPREOL YOUTH ARTSFEST PROGRAM
- ✓ SUPPORTED CAPREOL BREAD AND ROSES FOOD BANK



H A S

- ✓ SUPPORTED CAPREOL HERITAGE DAYS COMMITTEE
- ✓ SUPPORTED CAPREOL MENS SOFTBALL LEAGUE
- ✓ SUPPORTED CAPREOL YOUTH CENTRE
- ✓ SUPPORTED CITIZENS ON PATROL
- ✓ SUPPORTED CAPREOL POLICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
- ✓ SUPPORTED CAPREOL "LIGHTING OF THE TREE" COMMITTEE
- ✓ SUPPORTED CAPREOL CHORAL READING GROUP, "A CHRISTMAS CAROL"
- ✓ REQUESTED THE CITY TO ESTABLISH "COMMUNITY SAFETY ZONES"
- ✓ REQUESTED THE CITY TO PROVIDE STOP SIGNS AT MEEHAN AND COULSON STS
- ✓ ENCOURAGED ALL GROUPS WITHIN THE COMMUNITY TO WORK TOGETHER



WILL

- Establish an eco park in vacant lot across from VIA station
- Plan and re-develop Centennial Park with the community and the City to encourage small group and individual fitness
- Plan and upgrade the Millennium Fitness Centre
- Plan and develop a more diverse personal interest course list at the Millennium Centre
- Establish committee to seek doctor or nurse practitioners
- Plan and re-develop the Vermillion Beach on lakeshore with trees, benches and suitable lifeguard facilities
- Request again the establishment of "community safety zones"
- Continue to survey the community for their ideas to improve our community and then make requests for support of these projects from the City



The following were the requests made by the citizens who attended our Community Forum which was held in June:

- Better snow clearing, sidewalks in winter were a disgrace
- Plows and graders here, too much time on travel
- Promise to have relevant City staff attend a meeting to listen and then explain why streets and sidewalks cannot be made safer
- Repair curbs and sidewalks
- We keep talking about walking trails. In winter, sidewalks are the only place where people can walk and it should be safe. We are supposed to be a healthy community, we need clean sidewalks to keep fit.
- Repair walkway on river, establish a walkway on top of berm
- Drop off spot for snowmobiles in winter. Mountain biking on ski trails in summer. Draft bylaw for ATV's (possible tourism income).



FIVE YEARS FROM NOW

- DOWNTOWN RENEWED INTO PERIOD RAILWAY THEME
- **♥**BETTER CLEARING OF SNOW ESPECIALLY ON SIDEWALKS
- ♥ REPAIRED SIDEWALKS AND CURBS
- EXPANDED NORTHERN ONTARIO RAILWAY MUSEUM
- WALKING TRAILS
- MORE ACTIVITIES FOR YOUTH
- ♥SPEED SKATING OVAL AT CENTENNIAL FIELD
- ♥RIVER FRONT UPGRADED AND BEAUTIFIED
- MOUNTAIN BIKING TRAILS



FIVE YEARS FROM NOW

- WALKING TRAIL TO ELLA LAKE AND VALLEY EAST
- ♥ PARKETTE AT CAPREOL HOTEL PROPERTY
- EVIDENCE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT PLAN
- COMMUNITY GARDENS
- **Y**A COMMUNITY DIRECTORY
- **♥** ENGAGE YOUTH IN PROJECTS
- **♥**PUBLIC WORKS GARAGE STORING LOCALLY USED EQUIPMENT
- **♥**A BETTER WORKING RELATIONSHIP WITH THE CITY

Our Major Source of Pride

CAPREOL PRESS

The greatest concern that the Capreol CAN identified was the lack of communication opportunities available to the people of Capreol.

Dave Bateman, who has been a real inspiration to our community, has stepped forward and developed our own local newspaper, The Capreol Press, which now provides our community with a bi-weekly venue for keeping our citizens informed.

THANK YOU DAVE.



THE MEMBERS OF THE CAPREOL CAN HAVE BEEN ENGAGED IN TRYING TO FULFILL THE MANDATE OF THE CITY OF GREATER SUDBURY FOR COMMUNITY ACTION NETWORKS. WE LOOK FORWARD TO OUR CONTINUING MISSION OF IMPROVING OUR COMMUNITY.

THANK YOU TO THE MANY STAFF MEMBERS WHO HAVE GONE OUT OF THEIR WAY TO ASSIST OUR GROUP AND OUR PROJECTS IN SO MANY WAYS.

SPECIAL THANKS TO LEANNE TUCKER AND BARB McDOUGALL WHO HAVE SERVED SO WELL AS OUR COMMUNITY CO-ORDINATORS.